

REVISION FOR THE FINAL TERM 2 TEST.

Task 1: read and circle A, B or C.

1. A. My address is Flat 208, Hoa Binh Building. B. I live in a flat in Hoa Binh Tower. C. It is 208 Hoa Binh Street.	
2. A. My sister stays healthy by eating a lot of fresh vegetable. B. My sister is going to join an eco-club this summer. C. My sister is going to learn to grow and collect fresh vegetable.	
3. A. I will make spring rolls with my mum. B. I will watch a fireworks show with my friends. C. I will decorate the house with my parents.	
4. A. It's about 80 kilometres from Can Tho to Tra Vinh. B. Sa Pa is located around 250 kilometre C. The distance between Ha Noi and Sa Pa is about 500 kilometres.	
5. A. He likes playing volleyball in winter. B. He loves playing table tennis in summer. C. He plays volleyball in summer.	
6. A. He enjoys reading books in his free time. B. He loves outdoor activities. C. He likes watching TV at home.	
7. A. She wants to visit Ngo Mon Square. B. She wants to visit Ha Noi Opera House. C. He likes watching TV at home.	
8. A. He has a stomach ache. B. He has a toothache. C. He has a headache.	

Task 2: Read and fill in each gap with one word. There is ONE extra word.

amazing campfire hiking views explore fresh

I am having an (0) amazing trip at the mountain resort! The (1) _____ are wonderful and the air is so clean. Today, I went (2) _____ with my family and we saw beautiful waterfalls. We enjoyed (3) _____ fruits from the local market. In the evening, we sang and danced around the (4) _____ I can't wait to (5) _____ more places tomorrow! This trip is full of adventure, and I'm excited to share everything when I return home!

Task 3: Read and circle T or F.

There are four seasons in our city: spring, summer, autumn and winter. In spring, the weather is warm and the trees are green. People often wear light clothes like shirts and trousers. Summer comes next. In summer, it is hot. People often wear T-shirts and shorts. Families want to visit parks and have picnics. After summer, autumn arrives. The trees are orange and leaves fall on the ground. Then comes winter. In winter, it is cold. People like wearing jumpers, blouses and jeans. Each season is special and fun.

T F

1. There are four seasons in our city.
2. It is warm in spring. People often wear skirts and trousers.
3. In autumn, there are a lot of green leaves on the ground.
4. Jumpers, blouses and jeans are favourite clothes in winter.

Task 4: Read and choose the best answer.

Thomas is 11 years old and he loves staying healthy. At every meal, he eats healthy food. For breakfast, he has a sandwich and eggs. For lunch and dinner, he eats a lot of beef and vegetables. About fruits, he loves eating bananas the most. Besides, Thomas also likes sports. He is a strong swimmer in the school team. He swims every afternoon after school. On Thursday and Sunday, he plays badminton and volleyball in the park. Thomas is a super healthy boy and he sets a good example for us.

1. How old is Thomas.
A. 13 years old B. 12 years old C. 11 years old
2. What sport(s) does he play at school?
A. badminton B. badminton and volleyball C. swimming
3. How often does he play sports in the park?
A. at the weekend B. Three times a week C. Twice a week
4. What is NOT true about Thomas?
A. He doesn't eat meat B. he is good at swimming C. He is an active boy

Task 5: Write sentences.

1. How / often / mother / morning exercise?

→ _____

2. you / do / shopping / Tet / mother? - No, I won't.

→ _____

3. My mother / beautiful / because / she / drink / fresh juice / every day

→ _____

4. She / usually / wear / trousers / blouse / autumn /

→ _____

5. What / wrong / your / teeth / ?

→ _____

6. My brother / will / spring roll / Tet.

→ _____

7. We / go / Thien Mu Pagoda / bicycle / last Sunday.

→ _____

8. Linh / Hoa / take / lot / pictures / beach / school trip.

→ _____

Task 6: Look and write.



f _____ f _____



e _____ h _____ f _____



Datanla w _____ l _____



C _____ 's D _____



A g _____ .



b _____ s _____



T _____ s



F _____ s